
School Uniform from September 2018 
 
Winter 
 
Reception Class 
Plain white polo shirt 
Grey pinafore 
Plain navy blue jogging bottoms 
Grey or navy tights / grey, navy or white socks  
School V-necked sweater with logo (Coes) 
Black shoes 
 
KS1 
Grey pinafore or skirt 
Dark grey trousers 
Plain white polo shirt 
Grey or navy tights / grey, navy or white socks  
Black shoes 
School V-necked sweater with logo (Coes) 
 
KS2 
Grey pinafore or skirt 
Dark grey trousers 
Plain white shirt (not blouse) 
School tie (Coes) 
Grey or navy tights / grey, navy or white socks  
Black shoes 
School V-necked sweater with school logo (Coes) 
 
Summer 
 
Reception Class 
Mid-blue and white small checked gingham summer dress 
Plain white polo shirt 
Plain navy jogging bottoms / shorts 
Grey, navy or white socks  
School V-necked sweater with logo (Coes) 
Black shoes 
 
KS1 
Mid-blue and white small checked gingham summer dress 
Dark grey shorts or trousers 
Grey pinafore or skirt 
Plain white polo shirt 
School V-necked sweater with logo (Coes) 
White, navy or grey socks 
Black shoes (no sandals) 
 
KS2 
Mid-blue and white small checked gingham summer dress 
Dark grey shorts or trousers 
Grey pinafore or skirt 
Plain white shirt (not blouse) 
School tie (Coes) 
School V-necked sweater with logo (Coes) 
White, navy or grey socks 
Black shoes (no sandals) 



PE Kit 
School logo PE top (Coes) 
Navy shorts 
Plain navy jogging bottoms (for winter) 
Trainers  
 
 
 
The three items of uniform that are personalised to St Mary’s are the V-necked jumper (£18.50 - £21.95 depending 
on size), the tie (£3.95) and the PE top (£9.95).  These are all available from Coes on the Norwich Road, Ipswich. 
  
The V-necked jumper and tie are compulsory as of September 2018, with the exception of the Year 6 class, who will 
be allowed, should parents wish, to wear the old sweatshirt as it is their final year.   
 
Please ensure that all items of clothing are clearly marked with your child’s name. 
 
 
Lost Property 
We do not keep a traditional ‘lost property box’ but try to return unclaimed items as soon as possible to their 
owners – this is only possible if there are names on the items.  Unclaimed items are eventually thrown away or given 
to the PTA for recycling. 
 
Jewellery 
Jewellery is not appropriate for school wear.  Pupils with pierced ears may wear small studs but these need to be 
removed for PE.  If a child is unable to remove their earrings due to initial healing time, micropore tape (or 
equivalent) needs to be provided for the child to cover their earrings. 
 
 


